LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE BULLETIN NOTES, FEBRUARY 2020
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Feb. 1,2
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Training Day!

On February 28th, Ryan Bomberger, director of the Radiance Foundation, will lead an adult training session with an in-depth look at Planned Parenthood and how to use this information to minimize their impact.  This event will be held at the Auburn Hills Christian Center from 6-9:30pm.  There is no cost but free will donations will be gratefully accepted. 

The following day, February 29th, Ryan will present two engaging pro-life training session for 7-12 grade students and college students to learn about the social injustice of abortion and how to be an effective factvist.  The first will be held at the Auburn Hills Christian Center from 9:30am-1:30pm.  The second session will be held in the Gabriel Richard Newman Center at the University of Michigan-Dearborn Campus. The cost for each of these sessions is $10.00 per person and included a pizza meal.
For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
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[image: image1] Feb.8,9
Right to Life-LIFESPAN  Valentines Day
Valentine’s Day has become somewhat of a greeting card holiday and has certainly lost most of its religious history.  Nonetheless, everyone likes to feel loved and appreciated.  That is no less true for a woman facing a difficult decision regarding her unborn child. There are more than 2000 prolife pregnancy help centers in our country, and there is no reason why we cannot open our hearts to women in crisis and LOVE THEM BOTH—the woman and her child!   For more information on nearby pregnancy help centers, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
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Feb.15, 16  Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Unplanned

If you have not seen the movie Unplanned, which relates the story of how and why Abby Johnson left the abortion business and is helping others to do the same, LIFESPAN has 3 copies of the film that can be loaned upon request.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 

248-816-1546. 
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Feb. 22, 23
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Training Day!

On February 28th, Ryan Bomberger, director of the Radiance Foundation will lead an adult training session with an in-depth look at Planned Parenthood and how to use this information.  This event will be held at the Auburn Hills Christian Center from 6-9:30pm.  There is no cost but free will donations will be gratefully accepted. 

The following day, February 29th, Ryan will present two engaging pro-life training session for 7-12 grade students and college students to learn about the social injustice of abortion and how to be an effective factvist.  The first will be held at the Auburn Hills Christian Center from 9:30am-1:30pm.  The second session will be held in the Gabriel Richard Newman Center at the University of Michigan-Dearborn Campus. The cost for each of these sessions is $10.00 per person and included a pizza meal.

For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
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Feb. 29, Mar. 1
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Baby Showers
Next Sunday, March 8th, Right to Life-LIFESPAN will sponsor our 31 annual Baby Shower Sunday. These simultaneous showers take place at area faith communities and gifts brought to the showers will assist local pregnancy help centers meet the needs of their clients.  If your faith community would like to host a shower or you have a gift you would like to donate, please call LIFESPAN’s main office, 734-524-0162.
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